
​Dear Brookside Families,

We are so excited to announce our Scholastic Book Fair next week. You should have received or will

receive a flyer with important information about the books that will be available. It will be held at

Brookside in room 32 all next week. (You can also order online.)  We are in need of volunteers to

work the book fair. If you are interested, please sign up using this link:

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0449afac2fa1f58-bookfair

Volunteers will be able to get free books depending on how many hours you volunteer. Thank you so

much for your help!

Also, the links below provide information about the Waterford Upstart Program. This is a wonderful

program for preschoolers. Both my grandsons used the Upstart Program in preparation for

kindergarten and it was so beneficial for them.

English

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1w3I1D09GZD5jsu6kVee76ZlykrA5ShSq/view?usp=sharing

Spanish

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p6Lvra1AJmg70DNkRmzjbxe75zGe0uuX/view?usp=sharing

Attached you will find information about our partnership with the Beverley Taylor Sorenson Arts

Learning Program. We feel so fortunate to provide additional arts opportunities for our students

through this program.

Lastly, just a reminder that there is no school on Thursday or Friday, October 14th and 15th, for fall

break. I hope you are able to spend some time with family and enjoy the beautiful fall colors.

Thank you so much for supporting Brookside and your student's education.

Have a great day,

Dana Beckert

Principal, Brookside Elementary

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0449afac2fa1f58-bookfair

